
From: Robert Stites
To: commentletters
Subject: “Comment Letter – Changes to Proposed Regulation Prohibiting Wasteful Water Use Practices.”
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 9:17:25 AM

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board State Water Resources Control Board
P.O. Box 100
Sacramento, CA 95812-2000
 
Dear Ms Townsend:
 
I just read in my paper this morning of the proposed changes on making wasteful water practices
designed for drought stages permanent.  I hereby express my opposition to such over reach by the
Water Resources Board.  Such action is unnecessary.  The citizens of California responded to the
Governor’s directive during the drought and local water districts imposed wasteful rate increases
and fines that accomplished the water use reductions required.  My own water district still has still
retained water stage rate restrictions to encourage continued water conservation.  Your additional
rules are unnecessary and an abuse of power.
 
Sincerely,
Robert W Stites
26173 Cottonwood St
Murrieta, CA 92563  
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